
 
 
Projects are in short supply for the EAA 154 project tour so we will be starting a little later 
(10:00) at Dobs Aviation and then on to Disley to see Vic’s Sky Bolt (see details below). Vic’s 
project has taken some major steps forward over the last few months, I think you’ll be 
impressed. 
 

I welcome any input EAA and COPA members might have for future issues, I can be reached via 
email at wood23@sasktel.net, by phone 306-751-1064  
 

Ron Wood 

 
Project tour May 13th 

The project tour will start off with coffee and 
doughnuts at Dob’s Aviation (5023 Tiger Moth 
Lane, Regina) at 10:00. Wayne will have his 
newly completed RV 12 on display, as well we 
hope to have as many EAA 154 member’s 
aircraft on the ramp as possible. As well there is 
always something interesting to see around 
Dobs, such as the Taylor Craft Dennis is 
restoring.  
No other projects available in the city so the 
plan is to head out to Lumsden for lunch at 
Lumsden Valley Restaurant  (320 James St N) 
around 11:30 then on to Disley to see Vic’s Sky 
Bolt (featured in banner photo above). 
 

Non-members welcome to attend 

 
EAA 154 Fly-In Breakfast June 11th  
Disley 
We will be hosting our annual fly-in breakfast  
at the Disley Airstrip (1/2 mile east of Disley) 
June 11th From 8:00 to 11:00. 
Come out for pancakes (with strawberries and 
whipped cream), eggs, bacon Coffee and juice.  
For more information contact Vic Zubot at 
vic.zubot@imagewireless.ca or call 306 731-
2249. 
 
Fly-in or Drive-in, everyone welcome. 

 
 
 

 
No COPA Flight 4 news at this time. 
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